
Restaurants and Fitness Centers are an integral part of out economy and personal health and it is my position that all should open 
and operate under minimum standards as set by the State of Oregon.  If we do not allow the businesses to re-open our economy 
and our livelihood will change for a long time to come.  These businesses have all worked hard to provide a service to their 
individual communities while also providing income to many families in need.  I vote to OPEN all restaurants and Fitness gyms 
immediately.


